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I am a residential land owner and rate payer. I find your proposed changes and fees totally unjustified and thus very unfair.
We have NO council sewage, water or drainage services on our rural, rugged and totally useless land (for improvement) and
those of us who are retired and living off our savings, will have extreme difficulty paying and making regular ends meet.

All our services are being increased yet we see nothing for this money paid.

The proposed fees may be appropriate for urban regions but totally inappropriate to semi remote, rural areas.





